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Details of 22 Sept 2014 revision to CSV file

A revised CSV extract was published on the website on Monday 22" September to correct an error
in the previous version.

In the previous version, all figures were double counted. The England Time Series spreadsheet, 2014-
15 Q1 file in excel format and the figures included in the commentary in the Statistical Press Notice
were all correct and therefore no changes have been made to these files.

If further information is required, please contact:

unify2@dh.gsi.gov.uk
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